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Town holding meeting on growth forecasts

	The Province has amended the population and employment forecast numbers for the Greater Golden Horseshoe, and that's going to

have implications for Caledon.

The Town will be hosting an information session tonight (Thursday) to discuss it.

It will be in the council chambers at Town Hall, with a public open house from 6 to 7 p.m., followed by a formal presentation. There

will be a review of historical growth data, as well as staff analysis relating to the growth forecasts review.

The forecasts for 2031 have been increased and new forecasts for 2041 have been assigned to Peel Region. The Region is

undertaking an Official Plan review to bring its numbers into conformity with the new forecasts. Through that, the Region will be

allocating population and employment growth to Caledon, as well as the Cities of Mississauga and Brampton.

For more information, contact Haiqing Xu, manager of policy and sustainability with the Town's Development Approval and

Planning Policy Department at 905-584-2272, ext. 4172.
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